
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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July 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

Dates for the Diary:
15th July 2021 - PARTY WEEK FOR SCHOOL LEAVERS 

19th July - EID PARTY – DRESS UP

STORY SACKS 
Across all rooms the children have enjoyed exploring 
books and bringing books in from home to be read. As 
a result of this and to promote literacy projects at 
home, story sacks have been made for parents to 
access with their children. If you would like to borrow 
one, please speak to Becky in the Lambs room. 

QUESTION OF 
THE MONTH

How many times a 
week do you read 

to your child?

YOGA
The children in all rooms have been showing an 
interest in our five-minute physicals, particularly yoga. 
Having a yoga position sent home weekly has been 
exciting for the children and they have been eager to 
share with their friends the poses they have been 
practicing at home. Thank you to all parents who sent 
in videos and photographs. 

FOREST SCHOOL COMPETITION 
We would like to thank all parents and carers for their 
contributions towards the forest school competition – 
your artwork is amazing and the photos of your
scavenger hunts! All work what has been sent in with 
your child is going to be displayed within the story room. 
The competition is going to be drawn on 10/07/21.


